— 4001 - 35th STREET NORTH

P.0. BOX 11180

ST. PETERSBURG, FLORIDA 33733
(813) 527-7337

CALL TOLL-FREE 1-800-237-2887
(In Florida) 1-800-282-8941

August 4, 1981

Alan Wigmore

NATIONAL, DRAG RACING CLUB
104 Essex Road

Romford, Essex

England 60336

Dear Alan:

I am composing this correspondence on behalf of Bo, Mike,
and myself to serve as documentation of our gratitude

to the members of the National Drag Racing Club for a
most unforgetable visit to the United Kingdom.

We have attended every motorcycle drag racing event in
the United States since 1977 and have not witnessed any
better promotion or handling of a race. The enthusiasm
and hard work by the members of the National Drag Racing
Club was phenomenal to say the least. Believe me when

I say the promoters and race organizers on this side of
the Atlantic could learn a lot from your fine group.

Thanks again to all you guys for a super indoctrination
to drag racing - and hospitality - English style. We
loved it!

Sincerely,

1‘ _-Q/Lf a
BO” O'BROCHTA

MIKE GREY
DICK WADE

INC.

BO:MG:DW:v1ld

VANLINES, INC.
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